
 

   BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
(A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI) 

                                                       (A step ahead……) 

Session: 2023-24 
 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 
Birla Public School Ganganagar is celebrating its Fifth Founder’s Day on April 13, 2023. It 

is indeed a proud moment for the entire BPSG family, and we have all journeyed together 

to reach this milestone. The success of the school has been possible because of the joint 

efforts of the parents, students and the fraternity of this school.  

To mark and commemorate the occasion few activities of art, music and games have been 

planned for the students in which the whole school will be involved. 

 

Your co-operation in all endeavours of the school and your partnership is highly 

appreciated and solicited. 

 

Regards  

BPSG 
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